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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
 

Stay and Play- 

Tuesday 9th May 

2:15pm-3:25pm 

 

Knowsley Safari Park 

Trip- 

Wednesday 24th May 

 

Reception to Year 1 

Transition Meeting 

Friday 26th May 9:15-

10:00am 

 

 

 

 

Our Book of The Week:  There’s An 
Ouch in my Pouch 

Word of the week: Little 

Sounds of the week: Recap   

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Knowsley Safari Park Trip 

Please hand reply slips into the office as soon as     possible. 

We have currently have very few responses  and would need 

more  for the trip to be viable.   

Trip Volunteers 

We require more adult volunteers for our trip. Please let 

your class teacher know if you are available and have a cur-

rent DBS. 

PE Kits 

Please ensure your child has a bag on their peg for the 

whole duration of the week, clearly labelled. This should in-

clude a t-shirt, shorts and suitable footwear.  

Transition 

As we prepare for the next academic year, teachers will be 

going out to visit new children that will be joining Oswald 

Road from other settings, so please note that if your child's 

class teacher is not in, it will be for this reason. This will not 

be for the duration of a whole day. Any important messages 

can be passed to the class teaching assistant. 

 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Family Task 

We are currently learning about animals from different parts of 
the world. Next week we will be looking at Australian animals.  
How many different Australian  animals can you think of?  

 

Oswald Road  


